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Press	Release																														 	 	 			June	7,	2019	
FOR	IMMEDIATE	RELEASE	
	
Contact:		Pat	Goss,	Executive	Director		
Phone:	608-256-6891	
	
	
(Madison,	WI).		Pat	Goss,	Executive	Director	of	the	Wisconsin	Transportation	
Builders	Association	(WTBA),	released	the	following	statement	regarding	the	Joint	
Finance	Committee’s	vote	on	the	transportation	budget:	
	
“The	Wisconsin	Transportation	Builders	Association	is	encouraged	to	see	legislative	
leadership	put	forth	a	plan	that	acknowledges	Wisconsin’s	deteriorating	
transportation	infrastructure	and	takes	steps	to	address	the	issue	with	increased	
levels	of	funding.		
	
“Like	Governor	Evers	did	in	his	budget	proposal,	the	Legislature	recognizes	the	
significant,	statewide	transportation	funding	needs	as	well	as	the	impact	of	delaying	
important	projects	all	around	the	state.		We	look	forward	to	continuing	to	work	with	
the	Legislature	and	the	Governor	on	a	final	budget	resolution	that	also	makes	
progress	on	implementation	of	a	long-term,	sustainable	funding	solution.”	
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